Kerry Sack
Old Town
LD 297

Dear ENR Committee,

I hope I’'m not too late to ask you to please oppose LD 297.

Please don’t believe that the only option to stabilize a mountain of trash is out of state
bulky waste.

If you believe that, I have a bridge to sell you.

I have trouble believing there’s not enough tree sized logs or any boulders or any
Maine demolition debris to be had in all of Maine.

All the Maine logging and hard scape and contractor associations of Maine should
participate in problem solving instead of bringing OBB that other states don’t allow in
their states.

Juniper Ridge isn’t a private company dump.

It belongs to all of the people of Maine, your constituents, not to one private
company.

Please don’t let a private company hold all of us hostage to its own interests.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration to oppose LD 297.
Kerry Sack



